

Dear Lindomar Members,

As of today, we have only two units occupied. All other members have returned home, decided not to travel, or could not travel to Puerto Vallarta due to current restrictions. All the staff is healthy and ready to welcome you back when the world settles down.

At this time, even though many resorts have closed and laid-off staff or reduced pay, your Board of Directors has agreed to keep staff employed at present. As you know, the staff is one of the most valuable assets we have.

What you may not realize is that many of the staff members depend on owners being on-site to supplement their income. Members and Guests are wonderful about showing their appreciation for the staff by tipping them for excellent service. For this reason, the Board has approved setting a procedure to create a fund for the employees that will be used to help subsidize lost income.

If you would like to support the on-site team, you can donate by sending a check to TPI noting on the memo line: Lindomar Employee Fund. Our Board President Sandra Wicks, and Vice-President Dennis Lockwood, have volunteered to oversee the disbursement of donated funds in conjunction with our general manager, Roberto Chavez.

Send checks to the following address:

Trading Places International Attention: Luis Moran 25510 Commercentre Dr. Ste. 100 Lake Forest, CA 92630

Thank you for supporting our staff and be safe.

Your Board of Directors and TPI Management